
 
Tenure-Track Assistant Professor, Management 

 
The Department of Management at St. Ambrose University invites applications for a full-time 
tenure-track position at the rank of Assistant Professor to start in August 2019. Qualified 
applicants will possess a Ph.D. (or DBA) in Business Administration or related discipline; ABD 
candidates who anticipate completing degree requirements by August 15, 2019 will be 
considered. Individual must have the ability to teach a broad range of management courses at 
both the undergraduate and graduate level in a variety of delivery formats, an exceptional 
commitment to student learning, and strong communication and interpersonal skills.  
 
The ideal candidate would have interest and expertise in teaching strategic management as 
well as entrepreneurship or operations/supply chain management and would be able to 
incorporate aspects of sustainability into those courses. Position responsibilities include 
teaching, advising and mentoring students; serving on department and university committees; 
and engaging in scholarship.  
 
St. Ambrose University is an independent, comprehensive, and Catholic diocesan university 
firmly grounded in the liberal arts. An institution of 3,100 graduate and undergraduate 
students, the University’s Core Values include: Catholicity, Integrity, the Liberal Arts, Life-Long 
Learning, and Diversity.  St. Ambrose is located in Davenport, Iowa, one of the Quad Cities, a 
vibrant and diverse metropolitan community adjacent to the Mississippi River that joins the 
two-state region, an affordable and culturally rich urban setting.   
 
See http://www.visitquadcities.com for an overview of the metro area. More information 
about the St. Ambrose University College of Business can be found on our website 
at http://www.sau.edu/college-of-business. Visit http://www.sau.edu/management to learn 
more about the Department of Management. Interested individuals should apply online 
at http://www.sau.edu/employment by submitting a letter of application (including areas of 
teaching interest), curriculum vitae, samples of scholarly work, most recent teaching 
evaluations, and contact information for three professional references. Review of applications 
will begin November 1 and continue until the position is filled. People from under-represented 
populations are encouraged to apply. Applicants may contact Dr. Jason Senjem, Chairperson, 
Management department, at 563-333-6119, or SenjemJasonC@sau.edu.  EOE 


